
From the
Preacher’s Pen

Those Serving

Bible Class Teachers:
Adult Sunday: Barry Simmons

Adult Wednesday: Brad Green

7-8 Years Old Tresa Snyder

2-5 Years Old Sunday: Amanda Hatcher

2-5 Years Old Wednesday: April Green

Under 2 Years Old: Ashleigh Green

Morning Worship Assignments:

Announcements &

Opening Prayer Charles Hatcher

Songs Keith Keever

Sermon Brad Green

Lord’s Supper &

Contribution Brian Carver

Closing Prayer Jay Caldwell

Afternoon Worship Assignments:

Opening Prayer David Snyder

Songs Jay Caldwell

Sermon Brad Green

Lord’s Supper, Contribution &

Closing Prayer Charles Hatcher

Wednesday Worship Assignments:

Opening Prayer Lance Green

Songs David Snyder

Sermon Barry Simmons

Closing Prayer James Hutton

THANK YOU
(Men’s Edition)

Last week’s article was a public “Thank You,” to
all the ladies of the congregation. “Wherefore I
also, after I heard of your faith in the Lord Jesus,
and love unto all the saints, Cease not to give

thanks for you, making mention of you in my
prayers” (Ephesians 1:15-16, emphasis mine).
This week we will continue our thoughts of
thankfulness by acknowledging the good service
of our men.

Thank You, Brother Jay Caldwell, for making
signs to put up at our new meeting location. Thank
you for leading singing, for preparing excellent
devotions, and for being a good example to young
fathers. Thank you for your new work in preparing
our weekly bulletins.

Thank You, Brother Brian Carver, for your strong
stand for the truth, despite being wrongly bom-
barded with false accusations. Thank you for your
example as a father and husband ñ taking care of
four children while also caring for the Spiritual
needs of your wife. Thank you for opening your
home to the new congregation and for making us
feel so welcomed. 

Thank You, Brother Lance Green, for continuing
to grow in the Faith and in your leadership abili-
ties. Thank you for leading singing and for taking
on the responsibility of being the congregation’s
treasurer. Thank you, also, for being my good
brother, in the flesh, and a good friend.

Thank You, Brother Charles Hatcher, for being so
technologically adept. Thank you for your zeal and
desire to do that which is right. Thank you for your
excellent devotions and thank you for producing
our congregation’s first bulletin. Thank you for
your tireless work of broadcasting our services live
via the internet, archiving the videos of our ser-
mons to the internet and for your good guardian-
ship of the congregation’s website.

Thank You, Brother James Hutton, for being such
a wonderful example in how you study the Bible.
Thank you for your zeal and energy. Thank you for
your desire to only do that which God authorizes
and thank you for edifying us all, simply by contin-
uing to grow Spiritually.

Thank You, Brother Keith Keever, for leading
singing, teaching classes, and preparing devotions.
Thank you for opening your home to Bible studies.
Thank you for your cool and calm demeanor and
for your strong defense of the truth.

Thank You, Brother Barry Simmons, for your
past labors as an elder in God’s Kingdom. Thank
you for your strong stand for truth and your
willingness to confront error. Thank you for
your experience and wisdom and for being such
a nice guy.

Thank You, Brother David Snyder, for your past
work in the Kingdom as a Deacon. Thank you for
your humble attitude and service. Thank you for
your ability to present simple facts and with those
facts destroy error with kindness and gentleness.

Thank You, to our late Brother Bill Johnson, who
would have been right here with us in beginning
this good work. Thank you Brother Bill for serving
admirably as one of God’s elders. Thank you
Brother Bill for your love of souls and for your love
of Bible authority. Thank you for the candy and the
Moon Pie.

Thank You, to our late Brother Ernie Bentley,
who would also be standing with us, firm for the
truth. Thank you Brother Bentley for your many
years of dedicated service in preaching the truth
and for helping small congregations get started
and grow. Thank you for your wonderful example
of attending every service you could, though your
health may not have cooperated at all times.
Thank you for your comments in class and for
your wisdom. 

All of our men deserve the utmost of praise. They
all share a few of the same scars received while
serving in the Lord’s Army. I have seen them in the
midst of Spiritual battle and have been proud to
fight by their sides. They are faithful men and men

to whom I am proud to give answer. Thank you for
giving a young preacher an opportunity. I am most
appreciative to and for this congregation at which
I preach and serve.

– Brad Green



http://knoxcoc.com

We are now meeting in the lower level

of the Farragut Chapel of

Click Funeral Home:

11915 Kingston Pike

Farragut, Tennessee 37934

Schedule of Services
Sunday

Bible Study . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 9:30 a.m.

Worship. . . . . . . . . . 10:30 a.m., 1:30 p.m.

Wednesday

Bible Study . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00 p.m.

Christof
Church

Prayer List
• Please pray for the citizens of northern

Peru, who have experienced earth-
quakes in the past week.

• Daniel Denham, Alicia Farrar, Diane
Hutton, John Snyder, Chris Stout,
Chela’s 14-year-old niece, Shyllenne

• Brenda Hatcher is home.

• Robert Barrett is home and is some-
what better.

• Ann Brinkley has moved to a nursing
home.

Announcements
• Brad and April Green will be out of

town on Wednesday. They will be in
Elizabethton for the holiday.

• There will be no fellowship meal next
Sunday, Nov. 25. The next meal will be
on Dec. 2.

• At 6:30 pm on Tuesday, Dec. 4, there
will be a men’s meeting at the building.
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